From:

Chris Gekas Beverly Duffy

To: Date:

1/16/08 2:55 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Stay Out Of My Home

>>> "Ryan Moore" <<u>rmoore@cahsah.org</u>> 1/16/2008 10:27 AM >>> Ryan Moore
4741 Grazing Hill Road
Shingle Springs, CA 95682-8085

January 16, 2008

Arthur Rosenfeld

Dear Arthur Rosenfeld:

I could not believe my ears when I heard about the idea to place government controllable thermostats in private homes. I figured it was another internet rumor by the conspiracy fringe. To find out the this Orwellian idea is real is astounding and unAmerican.

Reconsider this idea and how it reflects on both you and the governor.

Sincerely,

Ryan T. Moore

